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Strategic Plan Notice

TriState  Capital  Bank  has
posted  its  Strategic  Plan  in
accordance  with  the
Community Reinvestment Act
requirements. TriState Capital
Bank  has  made  the  Plan
available to the public and is
currently  accepting
comments. Interested parties
may request a copy by mail or
by  visiting  TriState  Capital
Bank at  One Oxford Centre,
Suite 2700, 301 Grant Street,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15219  during
regular  weekday  business
hours.  TriState  Capital  Bank
will review all comments and
incorporate suggestions at its
discretion.  Comments  and
suggestions will be accepted
until  December 16,  2023,  at
which point the Plan will be
submitted for approval to the
Federal Reserve Board (FRB).


